TENNIS CLUB - je23-2023

Floodlights at Hartford Tennis Club

Hartford Tennis Club currently has 6 floodlit courts, at the top and bottom of the site, grouped in
2 sets of 3. Each court has 6 floodlights, each on 10m posts with 500w light units.

The proposed padel tennis court will be adjacent to the 3 floodlit courts at the bottom of the site.
There will be 4 floodlights on the padel court, each on 6m posts with 200w light units.

For the tennis courts, members turn on the floodlights from inside the clubhouse. The earliest
these lights can be turned on is 7am.

For the padel court, the floodlights will automatically come on when the court is booked
(members and non-members will book the court using the Playtomic app) if the light level
requires it. The earliest booking that will be allowed for the padel court will be 7am.

All floodlights at the club currently switch off automatically at 10pm and the same will apply on
the padel court.
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